
Date: May 19th                       Grade Level: 5th                     Teacher: Mrs. Sincell 

Contact Information: melody.sincell@k12.wv.us   606.471.4679 

 

I hope you all are continuing to read at least 20 minutes a day! 
Technically, this will be your last day of 5th grade! Sadly, our year was cut short, and it 
didQ¶W eQd Whe Za\ Ze would have liked. Still, I like to think that we made lots and lots of 
AMAZING PePRUieV iQ Whe WiPe WhaW Ze did VhaUe WRgeWheU. FRU WRda\¶V aVVigQPeQW, I 
want you to write about your favorite memory from MY CLASS!  

 

I hope you all have a GREAT summer, and I hope you all know that I love you very much! 

 

 


